
Hearty Farewell to Sri N. K. Vasu, Director, RFRI, Jorhat 

All the Scientists, Officers and Supporting Staff bid farewell to the outgoing Director, Sri N. 

K. Vasu, on repatriation to his parent Cadre (Assam -Meghalaya) where he is going to join as 

CCF(Wildlife), Assam.  The Official Farewell was organized in afternoon of 30
th

 May, 2012. 

Members of RFRI family remembered the outstanding contribution of Sri Vasu to the RFRI, 

Jorhat.  All of them wished his good health and prosperity in the rest of his life. 

A Dinner was hosted on 31
st
 May, 2012 in his honour where the family members of RFRI 

Officials participated. 

  

 

 



  

 

 

 



  

 

 

 



  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


